
 
 

 

 
 

To whom it may concern 

I strongly object to the plans being proposed to build on the green belt, moore nature 
reserve and on the penine way.  The impact this will have on wildlife and the congestion it 
will bring to an already contested area is the main reason I am objecting.  South 
Warrington currently is a desirable area to live with its semi rural feel and lovely villages. 
Building all this many houses will ruin this lovely area of Warrington. I trust you will take 
my objections into account. 

Regards 




